
 

 

 

  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
July 10, 2018 

 MEDIA CONTACT: M.T. Boyle 
(262) 636-3120 

MT.Boyle@racinecounty.com 
 
 

COUNTY EXECUTIVE TO HOLD TOWN OF NORWAY LISTENING SESSION 
Public invited to ask questions, share concerns 

 
Norway – County Executive Jonathan Delagrave will hold his next monthly listening 
session on Wednesday, July 11, 2018, in the Town of Norway. 
 
The listening session is scheduled for 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at Norway Town Hall, 6419 
Heg Park Road. Residents are invited to speak with the County Executive on any 
county-related topic. No appointment is necessary.  
 
“My listening sessions are an important way for me to connect with Racine County 
residents, listen to ideas and concerns and provide information,” Delagrave said. 
“Residents should know I am available and accessible to listen to what’s on their minds 
and offer whatever support is possible through the county.” 
 
Accompanying Delagrave to the listening session will be members of the County 
Executive’s staff and members of various County departments. County Supervisors and 
other elected officials may also attend if their schedules permit.  
 
Since taking office in 2015, Delagrave has held listening sessions each month in 
municipalities throughout the County. Listening sessions are typically held from 4:00 
p.m. to 6:00 p.m. on the second Wednesday of each month, though these dates and 
times are subject to change. The next scheduled listening session is August 8 at 
Caledonia Village Hall. 
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